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Letter of Recommendation

This letter is to recognize a superb transportation company, Precision Heavy
Haul (PHH). When the Large Binocular Telescope Observatory (LBTO) needed
a company to move very heavy, oversized, one-of-a-kind pieces of their world-
class telescope to its home on a 10,500-foot mountain, it was already aware of
PHH and their capabilities. However, LBTO felt that a larger, more experienced
company would be a better and more prudent choice. After researching and
interviewing more than four of the country’s largest transportation companies, we
chose PHH.

PHH has proven to be the most reliable, conscientious, and safe transporiation
provider we could have asked for. Every employee of this company is dedicated
to getting your job completed correctly. The requirements of the LBTO are
unique and technically demanding. Some of the best scientists and engineers
that the University of Arizona has to offer worked closely with the men and
women of PHH to ensure that the telescope would be transported safely and on
time to the mountain enclosure.

| strongly recommend PHH to anyone considering the need for an outside
transportation contractor. PHH will always treat you and your needs on a
personal team level.

Sincerely, _
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James H. Slagle, Ph.D. |
sistant Director




